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To Our Patients,
The health and well-being of our patients, team & community are always our highest priorities.

In light of recent developments concerning the spread of the COVID-19 virus, and in keeping
with the recommendations of the CDC & other governing authorities, we are taking the proactive
measure to post-pone all scheduled, elective procedures effective today through March 30,
2020, or until further notice.

Patients with scheduled appointments during the postponement period will be contacted
directly for rescheduling options. Patients who experience dental emergencies during the
postponement period may contact us via email at districtdentalspa@gmail.com or by leaving a
voicemail on our emergency line at (504)315-5520. Virtual consults may be conducted on a case-
by-case basis to determine if emergency care is necessary.

We encourage you to remain vigilant and sensible during this period. If you feel that you have
been exposed to the COVID-19 virus, or if you are experiencing symptoms such as fever, cough,
difficulty breathing, or other signs of illness, take appropriate precautions & contact your
primary care physician. If your condition is emergent or life-threatening, dial 911 and seek
emergency care.

Additionally, we recommend that you follow all CDC / LDH guidelines and recommendations
regarding the prevention of COVID-19, which can be found at:
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
http://Idh.la.gov/Coronavirus/

As always, we thank you for entrusting us with your smile, and we look forward to returning to
business as usual, as soon as the circumstances permit.

Sincerely,

Your District Dental Spa Team

General Dent'\stry & Cosmetics
218 Girod Street | NOLA 70130
P.504.2255777 | F: 5048271390
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